
Please send a water bottle with
your student every day.  We have
several refill stations around
campus to fill up water bottles!

Please make sure that you are
observing the School Zone speed
limit while the signs are up.

Free Breakfast and Lunch are
available to all students through
the end of the year.  Distance
Learning students can pick up
both Breakfast and Lunch
between 7 AM and 8 AM daily.

If your student is riding their bike
or riding a skateboard to school
please make sure they are wearing
a helmet.

Please make sure you are crossing
at the crosswalk in front of the
school at arrival and dismissal.

Important Reminders:
 

Return to In-Person Learning

We had a great first week back to In-Person
Learning!

WESTAR ELEMENTARY
"Make it  a  great day or  not ,  the choice is  yours . "                    

 -Mr .  Bogart

March 2021

Mr. Reynolds' 5th
Grade Class doing

Sunshine Math!

Mr. Bogart, guiding
traffic though the

Drop-off Zone

Getting the day
started off right in

Kindergarten!

Junior High students
happy to be In-Person!
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March 15th  -  March  19th
6th  -  8 th  Grade  Boys
Soccer  Tryouts
6 th  -  8 th  Grade  Gir l s
Vol leybal l  Tryouts

Apr i l  2nd  -  No School  Spr ing
Hol iday
Apr i l  6 th  -  3 rd  -  8 th  Grade
AZM2 Wri t ing  Tes t
Apr i l  19 th  -  Apr i l  23rd  AZM2
Math  and  ELA tes t ing

Spir i t  Week Fun
Westar  had  a  fun  Reading  themed Spi r i t

Week r igh t  before  Spr ing  Break!   

Important  Dates

Before-and-After-School Care Services
Do you need child care before and/or after school?
Great news! The Before-and-After-School Programs
are currently enrolling!  Liberty Enrichment and
Academic Program, often referred to as “LEAP”, is an
extended day program that provides quality, licensed
child care that also enhances learning beyond the
classroom. The program supports families starting at
6:30 A.M. and ending at 6:30 P.M. Check out the
District Website for more information!

 

For the last big project during Distance Learning Mrs.
Meade's class became detectives!  They worked together to
solve "The Case of the Missing Groundhog." The detectives
arrived dressed for the part and were excited to start their
mission. They used their knowledge of place value, comparing
numbers, and adding to help them solve clues. The clues
provided the detectives with a secret message that allowed
them to eliminate possible suspects. They persevered through
the challenging clues, completed the math mission, and saved
the Groundhog! 

First Grade Detective Agency


